
Press release: PM call with Taoiseach:
2 November 2017

The Prime Minister spoke to Taoiseach Leo Varadkar on the phone last night.

They discussed the political situation in Northern Ireland and their shared
endeavour to see the restoration of devolved Government.

Both leaders discussed the responsibility of the parties to overcome their
differences and the need for them to compromise on the outstanding issues
that remained – for the benefit of all communities in Northern Ireland.

The Prime Minister thanked the Taoiseach and the contribution of the Irish
Foreign Minister Simon Coveney, who has been working with the Northern
Ireland Secretary, on supporting the parties to reach agreement.

This Prime Minister explained how it was the UK Government’s strong wish for
an Executive to take forward their own Budget, and while this could still
happen, the Government would be taking the necessary steps to protect the
delivery of public services in Northern Ireland.

Both were clear about the priority to form an Executive and they agreed to
maintain close contact and continue working with the parties to achieve this.
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